
3p- 27YL=======

34p5M1-&1,-

q\I
_t l' MARYMOUNT HOSPITAL

m| 12300 McCRACKEN ROAD GARFIELD HEIGHTS. OHIO 44125 TELEPHONE 581-0500

,Q' rf' j'C

August 3, 1981 j' gQ g,
d bhf &_.fg '
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7,

Washington, D. C. 20555

RE: I.E. BULLETIN 79-19

Centlemen:

In reviewing our files, we are unable to determine whether we
have responded to I. E. Bulletin No. 79-19 issued in August,
1979

In compliance with this bulletin, this is to advise your office
that this facility has not made shipments of low level waste
nor are we involved in any programs generating low level waste
which is shipped for disposal and burial at the present time.

If add.itional information is required, please advise.

Sincerely yours,

/-/ |)g , p q w ' ,
Thomas F. Nemeth, Vice President
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cc: Director - Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Co::7.nission
Office of Inspection & Enforcement

799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 61037
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